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On Tuesday, November 19th the district held its semi-annual 
Health and Safety committee meeting in the Southwoods 
boardroom.  The agenda for the meeting included discussion 
and follow up on annual fire inspections which are continuing 
as well as the scheduling of 2020 water testing for lead in all our 
buildings drinking sources. Additionally, guidelines on 
compliance and preventative maintenance schedules for all 
building systems were created so that all building principals are 
properly prepared for future inspections.  Security and 
construction updates were provided for all outstanding and 
upcoming projects that will be completed over the course of 
the school year.  For a more detailed meeting summary feel 
free to contact Allison Berch or myself. 
 
 


